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December, 2014

Down The Memory Lane

December, 2004

Shri Sadhan Pande, Minister of Consumer Affairs, Govt. of 
West Bengal, Rear Admiral Shri A. K. Verma, CMD, GRSE 
Ltd, CMA Harijiban Banerjee, CMA Amal Kr. Das, Past 
Presidents of the Institute, CMA Manas Kr. Thakur, Chairman, 
Research Innovation and Journal Committee, CMA Srikanta 
Sahoo, Chairman EIRC, CMA Bibekananda Mukhopadhyay, 
Secretary EIRC and CMA Shiba Prasad Padhi, Treasurer EIRC 
at the inauguration session of Regional Students Conference 
2014 organized by EIRC in Kolkata on December 21, 2014

CMA Sanjay Gupta, Council Member, in interaction with His Royal Highness, The Prince of Wales, at the A4S Summit 
2014 hosted by the Prince at London in December 2014, on Integrated Reporting & Sustainability

Glimpses of Diamond Jubilee Conference held on 4-5 
December 2004 at Kolkata

Souvenir released on Regional Cost Conference at Lucknow. 
Seen from Right to Left are Saurabh Srivasatava, Chairman of 
Chapter, Hari Goel, Chairman of NIRC, J.K. Puri, Past President 
of ICMAI, Rajesh Kr Agarwal, Deputy Speaker-Vidan Shabha, 
U.P., V.V. Singh, CEO, Reliance Infocom (North), Sanjay Gupta, 
Secretary of NIRC
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Down The Memory Lane

December, 1974

Source: Extracted from the various issues of The Management Accountant Journal

December, 1984

December, 1994

Inaugural Ceremony of Sambalpur Chapter of Cost Accountants 
on 11 December 1994. Seen in the picture from left are A.K. 
Das, Central Council Member of ICMAI, Mayukha Sen Gupta, 
Chief General Manager (F), MCL HQRs, T.K. Pandey, District 
Magistrate & Collector, Sambalpur, Narayan Pradhan, Chairman 
of the Chapter and A.P. Mund, Executive Director (Vig), MCL 
HQRs

Conference on strategies for global business-the accounting 
profession at Jamshedpur. Chief Guest A. N. Singh, Vice 
President, seen with others

Dr. S. Umapathy, who is a faculty member of the Boston 
School of Management, U.S.A., gave a lecture to the members 
on ‘State of the art of budgeting in U.S. firms; some implication 
for management accountants in India’ on 22nd December, 1984 
at the Management Accountants Hall of WIRC

Shri M. Sreenivasa Rao, Vice President of the Institute 
appraising the discussion of the Seminar held at K.G.F on 
15.12.74

On 23rd December 1974, Sri N.K. Prasad visited the Bangalore 
Chapter of Cost Accountants to address the students and 
the lecturers of the Oral Coaching Classes of the Bangalore 
Chapter of Cost Accountants
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